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Exodus Movement: September Investor Update

Dear Shareholders,

September brings the second investor update from Exodus, with a major corporate milestone to
share. Let’s dive in!

Exodus warmly welcomes Maggie Knight as the first independent director of our Board
of Directors. Dr. Margaret “Maggie” Knight comes very well-qualified to be an asset to Exodus
management and its shareholders.

Dr. Knight’s credentials and academic experience lend themselves particularly well to matters of
accounting and finance. Additionally, her sterling reputation as a professor at Creighton
University precedes her. Maggie’s university profile can be viewed here.

Gaining our first independent director is a crucial step in Exodus’ growth as a public company:
Independent directors are responsible for much of what will make Exodus truly “public”. It also
bears mentioning that the presence of independent directors is a listing requirement for many
stock exchanges.

We are excited to continue on this journey with all of you worldwide!

Warm regards,
Exodus Investor Relations

https://www.creighton.edu/campus-directory/knight-margaret-eileen-maggie

